
 

The Mother’s Day MaryGold 

Program sponsored by the 

Knights of Columbus 

 
In an effort to increase the 

participation of the recipients we will use flower seeds this year to 

promote life. The seeds, as part of a planting kit, will still be given to 

the youngest member of the family along with instructions and supplies 

for planting and nurturing the seedling. Planting and nurturing the 

seedling will firmly support the message of life as the child can see a 

concrete example of  a life for which he/she is responsible. Each 

person will receive a “kit” that will include seeds and a pot along with 

planting instructions, or a seed bloom. This will mean that the message 

of life will be lived by the recipients for more than just one day. The 

elements of the kit can be purchased at the following links. 

https://a.co/d/6EGOjEx https://a.co/d/0NRsyM7 

https://a.co/d/byFPw95 https://a.co/d/f1Y81lG.  

 

The seed bloom can be found at https://a.co/d/2V5vnBL. This will be 

more cost-effective for the Councils and promote the message of life 

more effectively.  
 

Gregory McClain 

MaryGold Chair 

https://a.co/d/f1Y81lG

